Agenda Item 9
Economic Development & Planning
09.01.2020

To Ledbury Town Council

From Ledbury Community Day

We again seek permission from the Town Council to use the whole of the ground floor of the Market
House on Ledbury Community Day 2020 - Saturday 6th June - to host the Ledbury Community Brass
Band at the event. The Market Hall remains the best all weather place for this - the band's presence
raises the whole Town Centre!

Apart from the band it is likely that the bell ringers will want to bring their bell machine back again
to pitch under the Market Hall, and we may also have other musical performances.

We appreciate that this means the space is not available for the market stallholders, but we believe
this has not been a major problem in previous years - and Community Day brings more people into
town.

Please confirm that we can again use the whole of the ground floor of the Market House on that
day. An early response will be appreciated to help with our planning.

Please let me know if you need more information.

With thanks
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